
Arkee Allen

PO Box 67865

Rochester, NY 14617

arkee42('i:/;hotniail com

585 -820-4330

September 24, 2004

Hey Coach,

This is a letter just to confirm your attendance at the third annual Irondequoit Duals. The
Duals will be held on Saturday, Jan 22"'^ and will start at 1 lam. Weigh-ins will begin at
9:30 am. *** This is an SAT day so hopefully the later start will help wrestlers.

Once again we are hoping that Geneva will take part in the duals. If you email me I will
let you know if Geneva is in or out for this year. If Geneva is out and you know of a
team that would like to be in, please let me know.

The Rounds will look like this:

11:00 am IHS - Newark Kendall - Geneva

12:30 pm mS-Kendall Gates - Geneva

2:00 pm Kendall - Gates Geneva - Newark

3:30 pm IHS - Geneva Gates - Newark

5:00 pm IHS - Gates Newark - Kendall

This was a fun time last year so let's continue this far into the future. If you have any
questions, comments, or concerns around the duals please let me know at the contact info
above. If anyone has a match the day before please let me know so that I may inform
everyone of the pound allowance.

Because of the multiple referees required to host such a large event, match times must be
specific. We ask that you bring one voucher and a table crew for the day. Table crews
will receive refreshments.

Yours in Wrestling,

Arkee Allen


